
 

              
 

   

 

Four members of the Miller High School chorus participated in All-State Chorus and 

Orchestra festival on October 28 and 29.  The event took place in Sioux Falls with nearly 

1200 students from high schools around the state participating. 

 

Danica Fanning, Laura Knippling, Taylor Droz, and Colton Ketelhut represented Miller in the 

festival.   

 

Congratulations students! 

 
http://www.argusleader.com/apps/pbcs.dll/article?AID=2011110290301 
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